
DRAFT LETTER FROM PS/PRIME MINISTER

Ms Monica McWilliams and Ms Pearl Sagar

Northern Ireland Women'’s Coalition

c/o Castle Buildings

BELFAST

BT4 p February 1997
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Thank you for your letter of 7,f;bruary to the Prime Minister
attaching a draft Order desigfi%d to implement the recommendations of

J

the North Report. /

This 1is a valuable contrifihtion to the consultation exercise on the

recommendations of the Réport, which is currently underway. The

Prime Minister understqfids that you have requested a meeting with

the Minister of State/ét the Northern Ireland Office, Sir John

Wheeler, afd His offiée will be in touch shortly to make—the ced vi’

arrangements—for a meeting.
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JOHN HOLMES /


